
Dear École Ness families, 

•  Please take a moment to check out our exciting February calendar. Should there be any 
updates, they will be delivered straight to your inbox. 

•  A reminder that next Tuesday is early dismissal. 

•  Grade 6 and 7 students should have received their registration forms. Please return them 
on or before February 9. 

•  Grade 8 students will receive their grade 9 registration forms on February 9. 

•  While we continue to focus on learning history from various perspectives year-round, 
students will explore Black History more explicitly during this month. 

Have a wonderful weekend! 

 

 


